
2020 Development Committee Annual Report
The Tri-Valley Development Fund received contributions from 44 employees through the payroll deduction option 
during the 2020 fiscal year. In addition to payroll deduction funds, additional credit card payments and one-time do-
nations were given by outside individuals and businesses. At the close of fiscal year 2020, a total of $4,919.15 had been 
donated to the Tri-Valley Development Fund, bringing the total Development Fund to $10,532.79. Funds were distrib-
uted throughout 2020 totaling $4,707.10 for lobbying (lobbying dues are to support legislative advocacy and lobbying on 
Tri-Valley’s behalf through MinnCAP and the National Migant & Seasonal Head Start Association). In addition, dona-
tions were made to the  NCAF COVID-19 Relief Fund, the Early Childhood Initiative, and to our co-workers who had 
been affected by an unforseen emergency in 2020. 

Thank you for  your generosity!

If you are interested in starting payroll deduction or making a donation with a credit card, please fill 
out the form on the next page and email it to mitch.bakken@tvoc.org or call 800-584-7020.

Fund expenses for 2020 were as follows:




